SEPTEMBER

SEPTEMBER - another very busy month for Kiwanians - helping KIDS!

We have an area set up at the Grand Falls Casino for the month of September -
inviting everyone to learn more about Kiwanis - so please stop and see our
booth - & participate in
“The Giving Back program”!

Thanks to Joe Barron for setting this up
&

THANK YOU GRAND FALLS CASINO

SEPTEMBER is also MUMS month - Kiwanis teams up with Natural Beauty
Growers to share & sell their beautiful MUMS - benefiting the KIDS!
Thanks to Alla Kureninova for arranging this
&

THANK YOU NATURAL BEAUTY GROWERS

Be sure to check out the attached photos on the next page!
More pics @: Siouxfallskiwanis.org or www.facebook.com/KiwanisSF

OUR MISSION:

KIWANIS—Enhances the lives

of children! One Child & One OCTOBER is induction of new officers don’t miss the
Community at a time! Kiwanis

International fights disease and meeting for our 2022 Ieaders!

poverty around the world!

CURRENT OFFICERS: ]Oin us -

President: Nettie Myers

President Elect: Amy DeBerg Wednesdays @ Noon @ The Pizza Ranch

Vice President: Steve Hoffman
Secretary: Annette Brandt All guests are welcome & lunch is on us!

Treasurer: Donna Helling
Past President: Mark McClung

www.siouxfallskiwanis.org



MUMS project! Was a huge success and was held at the JC Penney parking lot off
Louise Avenue - Saturday September uth, 2021. THANK YOU KIWANIANS!

Simply donate $10 at the Resort Club to
benefit Kiwanis International and receive
$10 in Free Slot Play.
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GIVING BACK PROGRAM! September is KIWANIS month at the Grand Falls Casino!
THANK YOU - Rick Lingberg and Joe Barron
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